
 

 

 

 
Friday 3rd May 2024 

 
Year 6 SATs Week 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As you are aware the annual end of primary school assessments commence in a week (Monday 13th May).  
Below we have attached the timetable for SATs week so you are aware which exam your child will be taking each 
day:  
 

Monday 13th May Grammar, punctuation and Spelling test (Paper 1 and 2) 

Tuesday 14th May Reading test 

Wednesday 15th May Mathematics: Arithmetic and Reasoning paper 1 

Thursday 16th May Mathematics: Reasoning paper 2 

 
In order to help your child achieve the best they can, we recommend the following points: 

• Please provide your child with bottles of water to drink during the tests and a healthy snack (no nuts) 
to consume in morning break times to keep their energy levels up during this busy week. 

• Please ensure your child gets to bed at a reasonable hour the night before each assessment. 

• If your child suffers from hay fever, please ensure that any medication taken is the non-drowsy 
variety. 

• Avoid last minute cramming/tests and let the children relax. The children are as prepared as they can  
               be.  

• Please ensure your child arrives to school on time as the tests will start after the register. 

Finally, we would like to take this time to say how proud we are of all the children in Year 6. They have worked  
extremely hard this year by attending after school tutoring sessions, completing weekly homework and always  
trying their very best within lessons. We are positive they will try their best throughout the week and wish  
them the best of luck! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Year 6 Team 

 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 

 

We will provide everything the children need to take their tests – pencils, rulers, rubbers and protractors.            All  
 
Year 6 children (only Year 6 - no siblings) are welcome to come to school at 8:10am for breakfast provided by          
the school. 

 


